
 

 

 

Library Policy 

Library Filming  

 

Commercial Filming and photography is not permitted within the Library.  Non-

commercial (private use) audio recording, filming and photography is prohibited without 

permission of Library Administration or supervisory staff.  Such activity may not capture 

identifiable likenesses of individuals without their written permission.  At governmental 

meetings open to the general public, these activities may occur and do not need 

approval.  The Library may elect to photograph or film Library programs and/or events.  

The Library reserves the right to include these images in promotional materials.  

Attendance at Library programs and/or events constitutes consent to be photographed 

by Santa Monica Public Library publicity purposes.    
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